
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

12th March 2019 
 
Dear Parents 
 
On Tuesday 19th March we will be holding a short meeting for all Year 1 parents at 2.45 pm. 
 
During the session we will be giving information about supporting your child with their 
learning at home and the upcoming phonics screening. 
 
The session will begin promptly at 2.45 pm and will last approximately 20-25 minutes.  We 
very much look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss C Croney and Ms C Atkins 
Year 1 Class Teachers 


